
	  

	  

	

Dear Cities for Christ partners,  
 

Year 2021 is about to be history! Today we are pleased to share with 
you our Year End Review, we invite you to go through its pages as a 
short journey of thanksgiving to God for enabling us to continue to 

advance His Kingdom, touching lives with His love and the most 
beautiful and relevant message: The Good News of Salvation.  

  

Thank you for your faithful support along the way! God, you, and us 
together have done and will continue to do mighty exploits!  



	  

	

	

Click Here and see Year in Review 2021 

	

We want to pray for you! As a team, we pray every week for our 
partners. Please send prayer requests to 

CitiesforChristAmen@gmail.com. 
 

Donate Here 

	

 


